
 
28th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 
 

I hope you have all made the most of the beautiful weather we have had this week - what a difference a bit 
of sunshine makes! If it continues into next week, please support your children in taking all the appropriate 
measures to ensure they are comfortable. Send in re-fillable water bottles (we have water stations they 
can use to keep themselves hydrated), hoodies are not required so a white t-shirt or shirt is needed 
instead, sun cream can be reapplied during the day if necessary (but please hand it to drivers who will pass 
it on so that staff can supervise it's use).  
 

This week we had a Parent's Evening for years 7, 8 and 10. It was a really lovely evening and I just wanted 
to take the time to thank everyone for all your wonderful comments (highlighted below). Sometimes, 
working in education and particularly with the current national SEND difficulties, can be extremely draining 
for professionals, and for parents. I am so grateful to all our amazing parents and carers who work so 
proactively with us, to ensure our children have the best possible educational experience and outcomes. 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
So thank you so much everyone ... These comments are a real pleasure to read and hear, and mean so 
much to us! 
 

“It has made all our 
lives so much better, 
now they are at 
Albright!” 

“He is only ready to 
move to another 
school because of 
what you have done 
here – Thank You!” 

“Every child should be able to 
experience this place and 
these teachers – If I had this, 
I would have been able to 
have succeeded myself.” 

“In a few 
months it has 
changed him, 
he’s happy, his 
mental health is 
so much 
better!” 
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Next week there is the General Election on Thursday. School is unaffected by this as we are not a Polling 
Station, so please send your children in as normal. 
 
On Friday, the first of our end of year activities takes place - Albright Sport's Day!!! Mr Downey will be 
sending a separate letter out shortly with all of the details of this, and our other events, so please keep an 
eye out for it. 
 
Have yourselves a lovely weekend, 
 
Mrs Hazelwood 
 


